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It is hard to believe we have been here six months already! The Lord has blessed us, opened so many doors and 
presented us with opportunities to share His Word. We are presently teaching several Home Bible Studies and 

can already see the Lord moving in people’s lives. 
 

We appreciate your prayers and monthly support in helping to establish the work here in French Polynesia. We 
thank you for your faithfulness in giving financially to help cover our expenses while we are living here. Your 

generosity is making a difference in people’s lives. 
Anthony, Noralyn and David Pio 

Associate Missionaries (AMP) to French Polynesia 

Some of our Bible Study groups! 
We are so thankful to be able to 
share God’s Word! We believe 
that no matter where you are 
there will be those who are 

hungering and thirsting for the 
more. Thank you, Lord, 

for the open doors!  

It is awesome to be able to pick all types of 
tropical fruits! God has blessed us! 

Avocados! 

Thank you Jesus! 


